Public Progress Hearing

Your local unit of government will need to conduct a public hearing to discuss the
progress of the project and to outline any concerns that may exist concerning the
project. The public hearing may be held during a regular meeting of the local
government and be conducted before the second draw down or when concerns
arise. Notice of the hearing must be published at least once in the local newspaper of
general distribution 15 days prior to the hearing. Citizens must be a given a 30-day
comment period post hearing.

The following items must be submitted to the CDBG Office:
A. Copy of the public notice of the hearing and affidavit or full tear sheet;
B. Minutes of the meeting;
C. Listing of concerns, if any; and

D. Methods selected to satisfactorily address the concerns.



